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Dear Reader:

As fellow Christians, we all derive great pleasure 
from spiritual fulfillment, divine guidance, moral, 
uplifting inspirational reading.  That’s why we 
study the Bible.  That’s why Dr. Lockyer’s teach- 
ings are so important to all of us.

And that’s why we at Zondervan are proud to offer 
you the “All” Bible Study Series in DELUXE LIBRARY 
EDITIONS.  Now, for the first time you can grace 
your home with true Collector editions, volumes 
that will look as good tomorrow as they will when 
they arrive brand new.  Deluxe volumes you can 
cherish, refer to, learn from.  Volumes that your 
children can take lessons from in their formative 
years.  And volumes that will last from generation 
to generation.

Won’t you accept the first volume, All the Miracles 
of the Bible as our free gift, and agree to con- 
sider the All the Parables of the Bible volume? 
There is no risk, absolutely none at all, and the 
“Miracles” volume is yours to keep no matter what. 
Simply return the enclosed Free Gift Certificate. 
Send no money.  We want you to examine the volumes 
for yourself first.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pat Zondervan 
Founder, Chairman Emeritus

P.S.  If you have questions, please write me 
immediately.  Use the back of this sheet to jot 
down a note and mail it right away in the postage- 
paid envelope.  I’m truly interested in your 
comments.


